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October 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS: AUTUMN TERM 2 – November / December 2024 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the following clubs will commence after October half term.  

 

The clubs available in Autumn Term 2 are as follows: 

 

DAY CLUB DATE CLUB 

STARTS/FINISHES 

YEAR GROUP TIME STAFF Room Drop Off/Pick Up 

Mon Shadazzle Street 
Dance  

11/11 - 9/12 Y5/6 3.20-4.20pm Shadazzle  Junior Hall  Junior Playground 

Mon Table Tennis 11/11 – 9/12 Y3/4 3.20-4.20pm Vara Sports 4BS Classroom  Junior Playground 

Wed Table Tennis  13/11 – 11/12 Y5/6 3:20-4:20pm Vara Sports 5RO Classroom Junior Playground 

Thur Shadazzle Street  
Dance  

14/11 – 12/12 Y3/4 3.20-4.20pm Shadazzle   Junior Hall Junior Playground 

Thur Boccia 14/11 – 12/12  Y3/4  3:20-4:20pm Vara Sports Junior Hall  Junior Playground 

 

If you would like your child to attend one or more of the above clubs, then please log onto your Parentpay 

account and complete the electronic consent forms by Tuesday 5th November. Places are limited and by 

signing, you are agreeing to your child attending regularly each week.  If you are unable to access the 

club on Parentpay, or enter any information then all places have been allocated.  

 

Please note that if the club is a sports club, please bring your child’s PE kit into 

school on the day. 
 

PLEASE CHECK THE START AND FINISH DATES OF EACH CLUB.  

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Liversey 

Deputy Headteacher    

 


